
                   
Greenleas Primary School  

Green Lane 
Wallasey 

Wirral 
CH45 8LZ 

Tel No: 0151 639 1225 / Fax No: 0151 639 4349 
Headteacher: Mrs Sharon Edwards 

E-mail: schooloffice@greenleas.wirral.sch.uk 
Website: www.greenleasprimaryschool.co.uk 

Twitter: @greenleasps 
 

28th June 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The end of June already! We seem to be rapidly gathering pace towards the end of term and after this week we will 
have just 3 weeks left before the end of this academic year.  

This week, as well as summer term assessments the children have had the opportunity to engage in a variety of exciting 
activities. Our children in Year 5  have excelled with their Enterprise Project - we definitely have some future candidates 
for The Apprentice!  The rest of the school had great fun at the stalls, as well as raising lots of money for a worthwhile 
cause. Well done to everyone involved.  

On Wednesday, our Year 6 children came back from their action packed trip to the Conway Centre with many tales to 
tell! The children seemed to have a wonderful time, their behaviour was excellent and they were superb ambassadors 
for Greenleas. Well done Year 6! A special thanks go out to the staff – Mrs Higgerson, Miss Griffin, Mrs Cecchini and 
Mr Allen, plus our governor volunteer Mrs Wilkinson for giving up their own time to take the children on the trip. I know 
we all enjoy seeing the children challenge themselves in many different ways. I would also like to thank you, as parents 
and carers for supporting the trips we offer in school, without your monetary contributions they would not be able to take 
place. 
 
Transition 
We have started to prepare your children for transition and the next stage of their learning journey. Secondary staff have 
been into school to meet with our Y6 children and their teachers to support a smooth transition to new schools. For the 
rest of the school, next Wednesday the children will spend the day in their new classes. Y6 children will visit their 
secondary schools.  
As mentioned earlier in the term, our staffing structure for next year is as follows: 

Senior Leadership Team  Mrs Edwards  Headteacher 
Mrs Higgerson Assistant Headteacher, SENCO, KS1 Band leader 
Mrs Jones Assistant Headteacher, Teaching and Learning Lead, UKS2 Band Leader 

Year Group Class Names Teachers 

Nursery Daisy Mrs Johnston 

F2 
Band Leader: Mrs Kelly 

Lavender  Mrs Kelly 0.6, Mrs Morrison 0.4 Mrs Clampitt 

Bluebell 

Year 1/2 
Band Leader:  
Mrs Higgerson 

Buttercup Miss Armstrong, Miss Pickstock, Miss Mercer 
 Daffodil 

Sunflower 

Year 3/4 
Band Leader: Mr 
Saunderson 

Rose Mr McNerlin, Mrs Hinson, Mr Saunderson 
 Dahlia 

Poppy 

Year 5/6 
Band Leader: Mrs Jones 

Ivy Mrs Jones, Miss Webster, Mrs Ward 0.6, Mrs Hummerston 0.6 

Lotus 

Azalea  

Additional teacher Miss Griffin 0.6  

PPA Teacher KS2 Mrs Stewart 0.4 

PPA Teacher F2/KS1 Mrs Higgerson  

 
 
Year 5 11+ Update 
If you have requested your child be assessed for a place at grammar school, today your child will bring home a pack 
containing a printed familiarisation leaflet and ID form for your child. If you have any queries regarding this, please 
contact the Secondary Admissions Team or myself. 
 
 

Be nice, work hard, never give up 

 

mailto:schooloffice@greenleas.wirral.sch.uk
http://www.greenleasprimaryschool.co.uk/


Wake Up Wednesday Top Tips Update 
This week it is top tips is about gambling!.  
 
Diary Dates  

June 2024 

28.06.24 FOG Non-uniform Day - in exchange for sweets for our sweet hamper and stall prizes. 

July 2024 

02.07.24 Y5/6 STEM Day 

03.07.24 INDUCTION Day for all year groups 

04.07.24 Y3/4 POOC Assembly 

05.07.24 Y1/2 Chester Zoo 

08.07.24 Mrs Coombes – Performance for choir and musicians 3:30pm 

10.07.24 Transition meetings for parents Y1-6 times 3:30-4:30pm 

12.07.24 Reports out to parents 

12.07.24 FOG Non-Uniform Day – exchange for a bottle for our Tombola. This can be anything 
from wine, beer, and spirits to bubble bath or shower gel …the choice is yours! 

13.07.24 FOG Summer Fair 11-1pm 

15.07.24 Work Celebration – 3:15-4pm 

16.07.24 Year 6 production 9:30am and 6pm – further info about tickets to follow 

17.07.24 Year 6 Inflatable and pizza day 

19.07.24 End of term for children SDD4/5 Teachers  22.7.24 and 23.7.24  

 
Finally, it will not have escaped your attention that summer seems to have finally arrived, and temperatures are creeping 
up.  
Please make sure your child is prepared for the hot weather by ensuring they come to school with their water bottle, a 
sun hat and pre-applied sun cream. We want to enjoy the sunshine in the safest way possible.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Warmest Wishes 
Mrs Sharon Edwards 
Headteacher 


